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NEWSLETTER 8 

 

Good afternoon,  

We are fast approaching the end of another busy term! 

 

Maths Superhero Day 

We were planning on having our maths superhero day on Friday 8th December. 

Unfortunately, due to building works, we will have to postpone it until after the 

Christmas break. We will notify you of the new date as soon as we have allocated a 

day. 

 

 

Rock Steady Concert 

The Rock Steady Concert is on Tuesday 19th December at 9.15am for those 

parents who have children playing in a band. 

 

 



 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

National Christmas Jumper Day is on Thursday the 7th of December. We are going 

to have our Christmas Jumper Day on the day we all have our Christmas lunch, 

which will be Tuesday 19th December. Feel free to wear a Christmas Jumper on the 

7th but save it for the Studfall Day too. 

 

If you have any Christmas Jumpers that your child has grown out of, please 

feel free to donate to school, so that we can share them out to other families. 

      We will put these out in the hall to collect on Thursday 7th December. 

 

 

Helping Hand 

Our next delivery of food is next Thursday on the 7th of December. This will be 

general groceries. 

We will also have a helping hand the week we break up for Christmas goodies. If 

you would like some help with Christmas food etc.. Please let me know through 

Dojo or by email: lmcgeachie@studfalljunioracademy.org 

 

 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Year 4 are having a Christmas Carol concert on Friday 15th December at 1.45pm at 

St Columbus Church. Families are welcome to join them.  

 

 

Party Day 

It is Party Day on Monday 18th December. Each year group will give you their 

arrangements. 

Children can come in party clothes that day. 
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Trust Training Day 

Just a reminder that it is the Greenwood Academy Trust Training Day tomorrow. 

The school is closed to the children and will re-open on Monday 4th December. 

Please do not hesitate to contact any member of staff by email or Dojo 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Louise McGeachie  

Principal 

Dates: 

• Friday 1st Dec TRUST TRAINING DAY 

• Wednesday 13th December 2023 Midnight –Deadline for ordering a 

Christmas lunch 

• Friday 15th Carol concert Year 4 pm at the church 

• Tuesday 19th Dec Rock Steady Concert 

• Monday 18th Dec  Studfall Christmas Fun Day  

• Tuesday 19th Dec Christmas Lunch – will be our Christmas Jumper Day 

• Wed 20th Dec close for Christmas 

• Thursday 4th January – school re-opens 
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